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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     #12-2052     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 18, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the purchase of a 20,000 pound capacity forklift – State 

Contract 760-000-10-1 - $132,793 

 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of a 2012 Caterpillar 
Model P2000-D with 20,000 pound capacity forklift from Ring Power Corporation per State 
of Florida Contract 760-000-10-1, in the amount of $132,793. 

 
 
Background 

The 2012 Fleet Plan included the replacement of Unit VV4102, a 1997 Caterpillar 
ModelcDP90D 20,000 pound forklift. Unit V4102 was retained over five and a half years 
past its recommended lifecycle. 

 
Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $ 132,793 
 

 
FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 

    

  
SUB 

   
SUB 

  
FY   FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

OBJECT 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

2012 583 01 
PARKING 
FLEET SVS PAR030101 

FLEET 
SERVICES 6416 VEHICLES 

   
132,793.00  

     
TOTAL 

  

   
132,793.00  

       
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Vehicle purchase for V4102 
 

 
Prepared By:  Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
 
Department Director: Albert J. Carbon, P.E., Public Works 
 


